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at a public meeting.

i ORINDA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

#l Volunteers needed for
Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee

*#% 2 Community At-Large Member positions open ***
The Independent Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee (CBOC) will:

* Inform the public about expenditures of bond
proceeds from recently passed Measures E & I.

* Review expenditures to ensure bond proceeds are
spent for authorized purposes.

* Provide an annual report to the Board of Trustees

CBOC Member Terms and Meeting Information

Terms of service are two years, and no CBOC member may
serve more than three consecutive terms. CBOC meetings must
occur at least once per year and will not exceed quarterly.

For more information or to request an application, contact
Kathy Schwarz at kschwarz@orinda.k12.ca.us or (925) 258-6200.
Deadline to apply is 4:30 p.m. on June 15, 2021.

You Can Take It With You!

Proposition 19 enables qualified sellers to transfer their current
property tax basis to a replacement home anywhere in CA.

Call me today for more information about Prop 19 and how to
take advantage of it whether you are downsizing or upsizing.
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Frank Woodward

Realtor®, Luxury Property Specialist
T. 925.788.4963
E.Frank@FrankWoodward.com
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By Sora O'Doherty

After 14 years of devoted ser-
vice to Del Rey Elementary
School in Orinda, principal
Kirsten Theurer is retiring and
the Del Rey Parents Club will be
honoring her by renaming the
garden at the school, The
Kirsten Theurer Garden. The
parents’ club brought its pro-
posal to the Orinda Union
School District board for ap-
proval, and received a unani-
mous vote of support.

Outgoing parents club
president Alycia Shada and in-
coming president Vinita Anan-
tavat presented the OUSD board
with the proposal, which in-
cludes the installation of a five-
foot bench in a corner of the
garden and a new entrance
sign, renaming the garden.
Shada noted that during
Theurer’s tenure, the school
had won both a blue ribbon

award and a distinguished
school award. Shada said that
the parents club wished to
honor Theurer in a long-lasting
way. William Ayers spoke on
behalf of a number of members
of the parents club in calling
the dedications a fitting parting
gift.

Theurer is an avid gar-
dener and a fervent supporter
of the Del Rey garden and in-
corporating the garden into the
children’s educational experi-
ence, according to the proposal,
which received overwhelming
support from Del Rey teachers,
staff and the parents club
members.

The bench will bear a
plaque that will say something
very like, ““To plant a garden is
to believe in tomorrow.” This
Garden is dedicated to Kirsten
Theurer, who nourished this
garden and our students during
her 14 years as Principal of Del
Rey.”

OUSD board president Liz
Daoust commented that the
new garden aid and the princi-
pal at Del Rey had done so
much work to get everything
fixed up. The garden is such a
source of joy for her on the
campus, Daoust said, making
this a really a nice tribute.

Board member Carol
Brown shared a fond memory
from last year. “At that time,”

said Brown, “I put in our very
first vegetable garden.” Brown
was on a video call with
Theurer, who walked Brown
through her garden, virtually.
Brown said that she was very
humbled, seeing the expanse of
Theurer’s garden. “She was
very generous and gave me all
these gardening tips. I'll be
grateful to her for many years
for that,” Brown said, adding, “I
feel great joy that you at Del Rey
are going to honor Kirsten in
this way.”

In response to the action,
Theurer told The Lamorinda
Weekly, “The garden dedication
is so very touching. I was fortu-
nate to land at Del Rey all those
years ago: 2007! This commu-
nity has always come together
to provide children with a sec-
ond to none educational expe-
rience and I am proud to have
been a part of it. I will forever
cherish the children I have
come to know and love, the
staff that is like family, and the
parents who have given so
much to Del Rey. Retirement is
bittersweet. I will miss every-
one but will also enjoy time in
my art studio, the garden, hik-
ing, cooking, and time with my
family.”

The changes to the Del Rey
garden will cost approximately
$1,200 and will be funded from
the parents’ club teacher and

staff appreciation fund. The
changes to the garden should be

effected shortly, perhaps in as
little as one week.

Make an
appointment
925-283-8933 or

sales@antiguadoors.com
antiguadoors.com
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LAFAYETTE | $1,395,000
Charming 4br/2ba hidden gem with a pool. This property is located close to downtown, two BART stations, Highway 24, shopping and amenities.

Tom Stack 925.878.9964
tom.stack@cbnorcal.com | CalRE #01501769

COLDWELL BANKER’
SUPPORTS ST. JUDE

The Coldwell Banker® brand is proud to partner with St. Jude
Children’s Research Hospital® in its mission: Finding cures. Saving
children.” As part of the CB Supports St. Jude program, agents
make a donation to this one-of-a-kind hospital every time they help
a client buy or sell a home. -

-

Contact us today to find out how we can work together to support
one of the world’s leading children’s ca“cer hospitals and help the
world’s bravest kids getiback home even er.

St.Jude Children’s
Research Hospital

Finding cures. Saving children.

-

ColdwellBankerHomes.com

St. Jude patient
Pepe

GUIDING YOU HOME SINCE 1906
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